
MAY 12, 2021 BOARD MEETING BREIFS 

MEETING HELD VIA CONFERENCE CALL 

 

• LPWWA voted to open up the sale for new tap subscriptions for connection to the existing 

domestic water system up and running since September 2020.  New hooks up will be sold at 

$13,500 as the base, this fee can vary depending on road bores or unknown site conditions. 

A $500 upfront service review fee is required to determine if property can be added to the 

system.  This fee will be applied to the Subscription fee upon signing of water user agreement 

 

• Office site work in progress at: 555 County Road 122 

A zircon has been placed on the site of the LPWWA office location.             

 

• There is also a mail/drop box for payments to be received.   

 

• LPWWA mailing address changed to:  555 CR 122, Hesperus, CO 81326 
 

• LPWWA continues to work with our engineer and will begin the process of funding research, all 

or any help is greatly appreciated.  To get involved please contact: lpwwaboard@gmail.com 

 

• Operator contact:  970-946-5274           General Info:  970-403-5790  

 

• Billing questions:  flick.d.lpwwa@gmail.com or 970-769-5839 
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